
   

 

The Armed Forces Covenant is a promise by the nation, ensuring that those who serve or who have served 
in the Armed Forces, and their families, are treated fairly.  

The covenant focuses on helping members of the Armed Forces community, experience neither advantage 
nor disadvantage due to Service and therefore have the same access to government and commercial 
services and products as any other citizen.  

For more information on the Armed Forces Covenant, visit:  

About - Armed Forces Covenant  

Armed Forces Covenant Duty Statutory Guidance - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)  

 

At Ysgol Eirias, we demonstrate our commitment to the Armed Forces Covenant through the following 
activities:  

We engage with our Armed Forces community  

We celebrate the commitments of our Armed Forces community  

We create opportunities for our Service families to share their experiences  

We identify our Service children and ensure they are well supported in education  

We are proactive in gaining information that will enable us to support our Service children  

We engage with SSCE Cymru and the resources and support that they provide this includes training on the 
experiences and needs of Service children  

We ensure all our pupils have opportunities to learn about the current Armed Forces operations and commitments 
of the UK Service personnel  

We understand the commitments and sacrifices that our Armed Forces families make in ensuring we can be safe 
and protected from danger.  

We demonstrate our commitment to supporting Service children through working towards/achieving our 
Armed Forces Friendly Schools Cymru status. 

 

https://www.sscecymru.co.uk/

